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A MESSAGE FROM YOUR PRINCIPAL
Dear Purdy Families,
Where has the time gone?!  March has been jam packed with learning, unique experiences and even some
planning for next year! We're also already on a great track to start Q4 and have Forward Exam up and running
for grades 3-5. Check out this great info below:

HIGHLIGHTS: 
We still have a ways to go, but we have been really impressed with the progress students are making.  They are
definitely putting in a lot of effort and hard work!  We look forward to seeing how far we can support their
growth for the remainder of the year!

PURDY PALOOZA
Our annual event is coming up on May 13th. Check out the information included about how you can support this
fun school event!

UP NEXT:
Continued work on the Forward Exam. Letters to famlies in grades 3-5 were sent home earlier this week in
hardcopy and email. It included helpful hints and a copy of the testing schedule. We appreciate your help in
avoiding those dates for doctors, dentists or other appointments during these times. You can be a big help to
the success of the test by making sure your child gets a good night's rest and healthy breakfast on the days of
testing.  We also strongly encourage families to avoid all appointments on their child(ren)s testing dates.  We
appreciate your help and support for our students to be available and ready to do their best.  Please contact
your child's teacher if you have questions about this. 

SCHOOL BUDGET PROPOSAL
Proposals for next year’s budget are being finalized. The Purdy budget will have a continued focus on effective
support for teachers, ample supplies of resources for student specific learning groups, continued updates to 
 technology for the classroom, as well as all the essentials of maintaining an efficiently run building. 

PURDY ARTS FESTIVAL AND VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION NIGHT 
We are excited to bring back this event on April 28th. This event showcases student work in art and music and
we also honor our valuable volunteers. This event will run from 5:30 –7:00 at Purdy Elementary School. We look
forward to showcasing all our amazing student talent!
I



The School District of Fort Atkinson Board does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy,
marital status, parental status, sexual orientation, sex (including transgender status, change of sex or gender identity), or physical, mental, emotional,

or learning disability (“Protected Classes”) in any of its student programs and activities.



PTO NO COOK NIGHT - APRIL 16th 4:00-8:00
Come join us for a fun night of no cooking AND supporting your PTO! Pizza Hut is donating a percentage of the
proceeds from the sales from that evening to the PTO for enrichment activiites for our students. We appreciate
the help and so does this local business!

EARLY RELEASE - APRIL 18th - 1:30
Just a reminder that your child(ren) will be done at 1:30 on April 18th. Please make sure you have plans for
them for the afternoon.

As the days tick away quickly, we want you to know how much we enjoy getting to be part of your child(ren)s
educational journey. It is an honor to work with them everyday and see the amazing growth they are all making!
Can't wait to see how far they will grow by the end of the year!

Sincerely,
Leigh Ann Scheuerell, Principal
Purdy Elementary School 
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Calendar of Events:  APRIL
We hope you can join us!

Event Calendar

April 1 -  Purdy Pride Day
April 8 - Kindergarten to Children's Museum
April 18 - Early Release Day 1:30PM
April 20 - PTO Meeting 6:30PM
April 22 - Second Grade to Whitewater Movie Theater 11:30-2:30
April 26 - DARE Graduation
April 28 - Purdy Arts Festival & 
                  Volunteer Appreciation Day 5:30-7:00
Future Dates:
May 4 -  Fourth Grade to Kutz Farm days 8:10-11:30
May 5 -  Fourth Grade to FAHS to see Orchestra Demo
May 6 -   Purdy Pride Day
May 13 - Purdy Palooza 12:30-3:00
May 16 - Early Release Day 1:30PM
May 18 - PTO Meeting 6:30PM
May 19 - Fourth Grade to Overture Center (Madison)
May 20 - Purdy Palooza Rain Date
May 26 - Grade 4/5 Track Meet



Handy Links

Purdy's Website - News Updated Regularly
District Home Page - District News
School Nutrition Page - School Breakfast/Lunch Menus ( Please check daily)
Purdy's Facebook -  Purdy "Happenings"

School begins at 8:00 AM and ends at 3:05 PM
Drop off and pick-up should be done in the parking lot ONLY!

Please don't use the bus drive-thru.
Please call Purdy at 920-563-7822 to report your child's absence.  Please leave a message
with your name, your child's name, the teacher's name and the reason for the absence.
Student breakfast and lunch are FREE all year thanks to the USDA free lunches program.
Jackets must be worn when the temperature is under 50 degrees

Ongoing Reminders
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Early Release Days 
1:30 PM Dismissal

  
  5/16/22

2022/2023 School Year



First Day of School - Sept. 1, 2022
Last Day of School - June 8, 2023

https://wi02211243.schoolwires.net/Domain/253
https://wi02211243.schoolwires.net/
https://wi02211243.schoolwires.net/domain/41
https://www.facebook.com/Purdy-Elementary-School-1522433124708495


CLOTHING DONATIONS FOR THE OFFICE

Please consider donating gently used boys and girls clothing
items to be used for those occasional mishaps that occur. 
 Our storage spaces is limited, so please don't clean out your
closets, but a few chosen items would be greatly
appreciated.  

T-shirts and Sweatshirts (All sizes)
Sweatpants  & Leggings ( All sizes)
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BLACKBOARD CONNECT CALLS AND EMAILS

The School and District use Blackboard Connect to provide
automated calls and emails to everyone.  The system can
call every Purdy parent in under a minute!!  If you have not
gotten a call/email or wish to get alerts regarding snow
days, special announcements, emergencies, etc., please call
the office, we may need to update your information.  920-
563-7822  
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Hello Purdy Families,

It's hard to believe we are already thinking about next year, but we
wanted to let you know in advance that as COVID relief programs
end, it is looking like we will go into regular meal operations for the
2022-2023 school year - meaning we will no longer be able to
offer free breakfast and lunch for all students.

If you feel that your family may qualify, we highly encourage you to
sign up now so that at the start of next year, you will not have to
worry about this!

Please check out the link below for more information and how you
can sign up! There are MANY great benefits to this program and as
always, this information remains highly confidential. 

 https://www.fortschools.org/Page/8198

Please contact the main office for any questions you may have:
920-563-7822

https://www.fortschools.org/Page/8198


A student may return to school after being fever free
for 24 hours without use of fever reducing medicine if
he/she is feeling better
A student may return 24 hours after last episode of
vomiting/diarrhea if he/she is feeling better
A student may return 24 hours following his/her first
dose of an antibiotic for infection (i.e. strep throat) if
he/she is feeling better

Student Returning to School After Non-Covid related
illnesses




Please find COVID 19 specific guidelines listed toward the
end of this newsletter.
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PTO Meeting Next Meeting
April 20th @ 6:30 PM

Purdy IMC 

2021-2022 PTO Officers



President - Christina Vander Mause
Vice President - Sarah Jones
Secretary - Sherri Siglinsky
Treasurer - Kaci Evenson
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Hello Purdy Families,
As you are planning for your Mother's Day and Father's Day events, and your
Highschool and College Graduations, Baby showers and Weddings this summer
please remember that SCRIP cards  can be the perfect answer to your gift giving
dilemmas.  

Scrip cards are always the right size, the right style and the right color!
Your purchase of SCRIP cards also benefits the school and ultimately your child! 

Please consider giving SCRIP cards a try
We know you'll love the ease and convenience and there is a lot less postage and
no schlepping heavy packages to the post office!

Did you know that you can order airlines buck through SCRIP??
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Dear 5th Grade Families,

DARE Instructor, Officer Enger, and School Building Principals are
excited to be able to offer DARE Graduation this spring.  The Graduation
Ceremony will be taking place in the Fort Atkinson High School
Auditorium on Tuesday, April , 26th at 6:00 PM

 The agenda for the program is as follows:

Welcome - Mr. Geiger, Luther Principal
Opening Remarks - Officer Enger, DARE Instructor
Keynote Speaker - Pat Miller, UW-Whitewater Men’s Basketball Coach
K-9 Demonstration - Jefferson County Sheriff's Dept.
DARE Essay Contest - Officer Enger
Closing - Cookies and water in the HS commons
DARE students are encouraged to wear their DARE t-shirt the night of
Graduation.  Thank you for your support of this valuable program.

Sincerely,
Officer Enger and your Elementary School Principals Team
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Back of t-shirts worn by all volunteers as well as students
All paper materials sent to Purdy families as well as inclusion in all local media communications
Signage of all sponsors hung in prominent places during Palooza

Back of t-shirts worn by all volunteers as well as students
All paper materials sent to Purdy families as well as inclusion in all local media communications
Signage of all sponsors hung in prominent places during Palooza

Families can take advantage of the “Gold Level” sponsorship with benefits listed above, including YOUR FAMILY NAME
ON THE T-SHIRT! (ex. The Smith Family)




Purdy Elementary School
719 South Main Street

Fort Atkinson, WI 53538
920-563-7822 | 920-563-7837 fax

Mrs. Leigh Ann Scheuerell, Principal



Purdy PTO is once again seeking community sponsors and support through our 6th Annual Purdy Palooza event. This event
will take place on Friday, May 13th, 2022 and will include all our students and staff K-5 for approximately 300+
participants. The afternoon will be filled with activities that promote healthy lifestyles and physical fitness. It will be both
educational and fun for all our students, staff and volunteers. 

Our goal is to raise $7,500 through the support of parents, friends, staff and the community. The Purdy PTO uses this
money to help fund scholarships, field trips, equipment, and enrichment opportunities (like our Artist in Residency Program)
for our students, while maintaining low/attainable costs for parents. These activities enhance the quality of education for
our children. In order to continue to support these events we need your support!

Corporate sponsorship is essential to helping us meet our goals. Support levels are: 

Platinum - $250+ donation  Includes company logo on:

Gold - $100 donation  Includes company name on:

   NEW THIS YEAR: Family Sponsorship! - $100 donation

 Please make the check payable to Purdy PTO. Sponsorship and logos need to be submitted by 4/14/22 with all  
 logos needed for production to be submitted on 4/15/22. Please email logos and/or exact company names or 
 family names to purdypalooza@gmail.com.

With your help we are positive we can reach our goals. Thank you in advance for your careful consideration and for the
time and energy that ensures the continued success of programming for our Purdy Elementary students.  

Sincerely,

Your Purdy Palooza Event Coordinators
Kaci Evenson and Christina Vander Mause
purdypalooza@gmail.com | 920-723-6167 Kaci’s Cell
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Nominations forms for the Wildermuth Award for Excellence in Education are
available in the Purdy's Office or at the link below:  

https://www.fortschools.org/Page/29
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Nomination forms for the Support Staff Award for Excellence in Education

are available in the Purdy Office or online at the link below:  
https://www.fortschools.org/Page/9221
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Parents that are presently living outside the School District of Fort
Atkinson or that may move out before next school year and wish to
have their child(ren) attend Purdy, or any other school in the Fort
School District, will be required to apply for Open Enrollment in
order to attend Fort Atkinson School District next year.

Parents need to file the paperwork with the Superintendent's office
from February 7 - April 29, 2022  Parents may apply online at:
https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment or by contacting Lisa Haas,
Assistant to the Superintendent at 920-563-7807, for a paper
application. 

https://dpi.wi.gov/open-enrollment
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Orchestra boosters meeting
All orchestra parents are invited to the Orchestra Boosters meeting on
Tuesday, April 12 at 6:00pm in the High School music pod.  This is a chance to
share your voice on how boosters money is spent and raised.  We will also
share information about future orchestra events

Fine arts night - Tuesday April 28
Orchestra students will be performing at 6:00pm at the Purdy Fine Arts night.  
Students need to arrive at 5:45pm and meet in the band/orchestra room.  

Attention 4th grade parents!
Orchestra sign up for 5th grade is on Tuesday May 10 from 3:30-7:00pm in
the Luther Band room.  Look for information coming home as your children
learn about the various orchestra instruments in the month of April.
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The Festival begins at 5:30 pm. Band and Orchestra students should report to the
Band/Orchestra Room at 5:45.

The Orchestra will perform on the Cafeteria Stage beginning at 6:00 pm.

The Band will perform right after the orchestra on the Cafeteria Stage at
approximately 6:15 pm.

 The 5th grade band and orchestra will be performing at the Purdy Arts Festival on 
 Thursday, April 28. It is very important every student is present!

 If possible, students should wear jeans or black pants and a Purdy t-shirt. If students do
not have a Purdy shirt, a shirt with Purdy colors would be great.

See you there!
- Mr. Finnegan & Mrs. Haffelder
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Safety Patroller  of the Month/
School Nutrition 

Each month, we select 2 safety patrollers that demonstrate their
work as leaders above and beyond what is expected in this duty.  We
recognized Porter McGee and Lucien Collins this month on Friday,
March 11th.   They were treated to McDonald's with other 5th grade
students from FASD.  

Reminder!!! 
Check your child's Lunch Account Balances!!
Please check your child's lunch account balance! 
If your child is purchasing milk at meal time, and NOT a full meal, those milks are not
free, and funds are withdrawn from your account to cover that purchase.

Also, based on current legislation, starting in September, meals will go back to "normal"
and will no longer be free for all families. Since we have not regularly used these
accounts since March 2020, you may have funds available to start the 2022-23 school
year...but, many of you may be carrying a negative balance, from meals purchased prior
to March 2020. Now is a good time to check them, and see where you stand, so you are
ready to go come fall! 

If you have any questions, please contact Nutrition Services at
oswaldc@fortschools.org or 920-563-7811 ext.1159.
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NEW COVID-19/QUARANTINE PROTOCOLS
Effective 1-6-22

In alignment with the CDC and the Jefferson County Health Department, the School District of Fort Atkinson will reduce its required
isolation period for students and staff who have a confirmed case to 5 days from a positive test or symptom onset date. 

This means individuals who test positive for COVID-19 may return to school after 5 days of isolation IF they have not had symptoms
for 24 hours. 
Individuals returning from isolation must wear a mask when around others for an additional five days after their return to school. 
If a student or staff member cannot wear a mask, they will be required to isolate for the full 10 days.
The same quarantine measures will be taken for those exposed to COVID-19 who are unvaccinated (along with those who completed
the primary series of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine over 6 months ago and are not boosted OR completed the primary series of
Johnson & Johnson over 2 months ago and are not boosted). Fully vaccinated individuals exposed to COVID-19 should wear a mask
for 10 days after the date of exposure and get tested on day 5 if possible but may remain in school. Any individual that develops
symptoms should get a test and stay home.
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NEW COVID-19/QUARANTINE PROTOCOLS
Effective 1-6-22



Wildermuth Award & Support Staff Award Nominations Needed!
Is there a teacher or support staff team member that has made a positive impact 
on your child's life? Now is the time to recognize those who have gone above and
beyond for your child!

The School District of Fort Atkinson is looking for nominations for the following awards:
Wildermuth Award For Excellence In Education - Click HERE To Nominate
This award was created to reward an educator in the School District of Fort Atkinson for exemplary
work in the area of education. The recipient of the award may be a teacher, media specialist, guidance
counselor, school social worker, school psychologist, or other certified staff member. Due April 7!

Thank you to all who participated in the Love Public Education Week
activities in February. In case you missed it, take a look at our very positive
Purdy students!

Watch Purdy’s Shout-Out video HERE!
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Support Staff Of The Year Award - Click HERE To Nominate
Every team member plays a role in teaching and learning and is valued here at the School District of Fort
Atkinson. The Support Staff Award For Excellence in Education was created to reward a non-certified
staff member for their outstanding work in our schools. Due April 30!

As a reminder, the general election will be held on Tuesday, April 5, 2022, and everyone
who is eligible to vote is encouraged to do so.

Included on the ballot are FOUR Board of Education Candidates for two seats on the
School District of Fort Atkinson Board of Education. Recently, Fort Atkinson Online
conducted an interview with each candidate. Please view it here to learn more about each
candidate.

Don't Forget to VOTE April 5th!

Engagement Oppotunities Ahead - Sign up today!
Looking to learn, ask questions, and have a conversation on the Strategic Facilities Planning efforts and
Operational efforts of Fort Schools? Join us for our final Q&A community engagement session!
Coffee & Conversations Saturday, April 9th from 8-10 am @ Beauty & the Bean

If you missed the middle school Q&A tour, no worries! We will be posting a recording of the tour here
on our referendum research webpage within the next week.

Can't make it to an engagement session but are interested in providing feedback? Please complete this
survey.

Questions? Email info@fortschools.org 

https://www.fortschools.org/Page/29
https://youtu.be/pDzGS2nd6Zg
https://www.fortschools.org/Page/9221
https://youtu.be/wXBL-XZtsLk
https://youtu.be/wXBL-XZtsLk
https://www.fortschools.org/Page/9401
https://forms.gle/YFJL7Fkt7gpL5fGR8


Badgerland After School Enrichment (BASE) Registration

Purdy Elementary
School Newsletter Community Events & Reminders

Badgerland After School Enrichment (BASE) Registration

Fort HealthCare is sharing some Backpack News for our
families, which includes tips such as how to stay healthy as
the winter weather approaches, tips for families, flu shots,
and more!

Click here for the
PDF in English

Click here for the
PDF in Spanish

Community Connections:
Parks & Recreation Fort Atkinson Chamber of Commerce

City of Fort Atkinson - News & City Council Fort Atkinson Community Foundation - Projects

Currently accepting membership applications for the 2022 summer program! 
The 2022 summer program will run from June 13th-August 26th. We will be open from 7:30 am-5:30 pm
and offer a fun-filled day with activities, field trips, and friends. Summer fees range from $40-$90/week
per child with discounted fees for additional children, and additional financial support may be available
for qualifying families. Click here to start the registration process!

General Inquiries, Donations & Events                                                     Membership, Programs & Operations
alicia@basefortatkinson.org                                                                    melissa@basefortatkinson.org

https://www.basefortatkinson.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13rdOXU8rPIGD7r6kLYV88ff5d_Dufv5z/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jKSnySBS0CTMU38fEeo-CHrJpP8wnNuh/view?usp=sharing
https://www.basefortatkinson.org/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13rdOXU8rPIGD7r6kLYV88ff5d_Dufv5z/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jKSnySBS0CTMU38fEeo-CHrJpP8wnNuh/view?usp=sharing
https://fortparksandrec.activityreg.com/ClientPage_t2.wcs
https://fortparksandrec.activityreg.com/ClientPage_t2.wcs
https://fortchamber.com/
http://www.fortatkinsonwi.net/
https://fortfoundation.org/
https://www.visioncps.net/form/WRForm.asp?OrgUnit=1981%2F12

